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Korry Mercury Declaration 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

We hereby declare that none of the goods shipped from Korry Electronics contain Mercury in any form.  

 

US Regulation:  

Per 15 USC Ch. 53: TOXIC SUBSTANCES CONTROL (TSCA), §2611 (EXPORT) section (c), and PUBLIC LAW 

110–414—OCT. 14, 2008: The Mercury Export Ban Act of 2008, section 4, the export of mercury from 

the United States is prohibited. Korry complies with this federal regulation, and does not export any 

elemental mercury.  

 

EU Regulation:  

Per REGULATION (EU) 2017/852 OF THE EUROPEAN PARLIAMENT AND OF THE COUNCIL which covers 

mercury restrictions, Korry products do not contain any of the metallic mercury, mercury compounds, 

mixtures of mercury, or mercury-added products listed in the document. Specifically, Korry products do 

not contain any of the items in Annex I (mercury compounds) or Annex II (mercury added products), and 

do not utilize manufacturing processes in Annex III. Therefore, this legislation does not restrict the 

import of Korry products to the EU.  

 

For further information, please contact your Sales representative or submit an inquiry to 

Sales@Korry.com.  

 

 

 

 

Ariel McFalls 

Materials Engineer  
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